
7275 Glen Forest Drive, Suite 208 
Richmond, VA 23226 

(804) 282-0022 
 

 

13925 Coalfield Commons Place, Suite 101 
Midlothian, VA 23114 

(804) 818-0000 

 
 

 

 

Acknowledgement of Receipt of the HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practice 

 
 

Federal law requires that we obtain your written acknowledgement of receipt of the 
RHD Notice of Privacy Practices effective September 23, 2013. 

 

Please sign or initial below. 

 

I acknowledge that I have received the Richmond Hearing Doctors’ Notice of Privacy 
Practices.   

 

 

 

___________________________________  _______________ 

Signature of Patient or Legal Guardian   Date of Birth 

 

 

___________________________________  _______________ 

Print Patient’s Name     Today’s Date 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Print Name of Patient or Legal Guardian, if applicable 


